
January 11, 2021 

 

Notice of Sponsorship Agreement 

 

The Eugene Chapter of the American Guild of Organists provides funding for the 
acquisition of Organ Loft, a program that airs each Sunday on KWAX. The program fees 
are fully sponsored by the Eugene Chapter in return for sponsorship mentions at the 
beginning and end of the program. They also receive sponsorship mention on the 
program Pipedreams, which also airs each Sunday. The term of this sponsorship is 
November 1, 2020-October 31, 2021. 


